
Finance and Premises Commi/ee – 23rd January 2024 

Performing Rights Update 

 

The Performing Rights licence process has been reviewed for the FesCval Hall and the procedure is as 
follows: 

• MRTC to only charge hirers for PRS PLL if booking is an commercial event.   
• If booking is commercial and the hirer has their own licence and provides the office with a 

copy, a PRS/PPL charge will not apply.  

I have been working with Performing Rights and they have put a credit on our account of £1,272.80, 
this will go against out next bill which is due 5th November this year. A record has been made of the 
credit due and all officers are aware.   

 

 

Faye Lambkin-Smith 

Community Manager 

12th January 2024 
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